
 

 

 

December 2023 – January 2024 

Dear Praying Friends and Faithful Supporters, 

       “Beloved, I wish above all things that thou mayest prosper and be in health, even as thy soul prospereth” (3 John 
1:2). Our family has picked back up on traveling to different meetings after spending some time with family and our 
home Church around Christmas. The Lord has been blessing, and we are filled up on our schedule between now and 
May. We have been praying, researching, and looking into housing in the different communities of Puerto Plata. The 
goal of our first Church plant is to build the Church within our home to start off. With this comes different aspects of 
what we are looking for and praying about in the house we will be living in. There is one property in particular that 
we have come across that would seem to fit the needs of our family and the Church perfectly. It is located in a good 
community/location to start the Church as well as a safe area for our family to live. We are praying for the Lord’s 
will in all of this. Please pray that if it be the Lord’s will for our family to live there, that everything would go 
smoothly with us acquiring the house.  

        Thank you everyone for your prayers as we have been battling sicknesses in our travels. The Lord has shown us 
mercy and grace to help in time of need. It has been a tremendous blessing to see the faithfulness of God’s people in 
the Church’s we have visited, and the support you have shown our family has greatly encouraged us in the work of 
the Lord. The next few months are exciting for us as time is dwindling down toward our move back to the 
Dominican Republic. Please pray that God would give us wisdom and help in all the preparations that we have to 
make over the next few months. Please pray for safety in our travels, health for our family, deliverance from evil, 
Churches to be encouraged and challenged in the Mission work of the Dominican Republic, souls to be saved, and  
fruit that abounds. Thank you for your faithful prayers. You are continually in our prayers. We love you and praise 
God for you all.  

 

In Jesus’ Name,  
Ethan and Brittany Prater    
Enoch, Silas, Jude, John, Ezra, and Azariah 

 
 


